June 22, 2020

Deacon Mar Tano Filipino Cursillo Movement 1000 Egret St. Foster City, CA 94404

Dear Deacon Tano,

Thank you for your letter dated June 22, 2020, in which you requested that I appoint Reverend Eduardo Dura as Spiritual Director of the Filipino Cursillo Movement effective immediately, without a set end date. I understand that the length of appointment will depend on the willingness of the appointee to continue serving.

With a separate letter, on which I will copy you, I will make the appointment official. Let me take this occasion to thank you for your generous work with this organization.

May God bless you and all members of the Filipino Cursillo Movement, and keep you all in His loving care.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Salvatore J. Cordileone Archbishop of San Francisco

Selled. and